
 

Timber Oak Association Outdoor Solar Lighting Request Form 

 
 

Timber Oak Association 

Request for Outdoor Low Voltage Light Authorization Form 

 

Date: 
 

Name: 
 

Address:   
 

Phone:  
 

 
Email:        _____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Dear Board of Directors: 
 
_____ I am interested in purchasing and installing ELTEIDL 10 Pack Low Voltage LED 
Step Lights Recessed 1.38" IP67 Waterproof Warm White LED Lighting for Indoor 
& Outdoor Decoration Garden Yard Patio Landscape Pathway Step Stair (Black) 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Timber Oak Association Outdoor Solar Lighting Request Form 

 
 
 
 
I understand that I cannot proceed without having first received written confirmation 
from REI on behalf of the Board of Directors.  These low voltage lights must be installed 
in the front or rear mulch area of the unit/walkway.  No lights can be placed in the 
common areas, grass areas, or around trees. All light coming from the light source must 
be white-no other colors allowed and no dimming lights are allowed.  The use of a dusk 
timer for these lights is suggested.  Wires plugged into front outside entry outlet must be 
covered and no wires are to be attached in any way to wall or siding, they must be 
placed in the mulch. A choice of approved solar lights or this light can be used. You 
cannot combine the solar lights with the low voltage lights.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  

 
 

Printed Name of Unit Owner  Signature of Unit Owner 

 

 
Upon receipt of a counter signed copy of this form, Owner(s) acknowledge that they will 
be responsible for any and all damage to any common and/or limited common areas 
resulting from the installation, maintenance, use or removal of said lights. Owner(s) 
acknowledge that Timber Oak Association shall be entitled and authorized to repair any 
such damage and the Board shall charge any expenses associated with the repairs of 
said damage to the Unit Owner’s account.  Owner(s) acknowledge that the Association  
is not responsible for the upkeep or any damage to the lights by any outside vendors.  
Unit owners must keep the lights in good working condition and replacement, or repairs 
are the responsibility of the unit owner. 


